
Induction Fair - 15 April 2019 

The Grants Academy had a presence at the induction fair to raise awareness to new 

staff and PhD students what we can do.  Marlis Barraclough presented, you can view 

the slides here. 

 

https://cms.abdn.ac.uk/cms/ImageCache/523063B1AAA7452F8571D3162A5C8CDD/1A5C052577F2492481192EA843B78152/ST/Staff%20induction%20event%20April%202019%20final.pptx

